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English Book of the Dead: Volume (1)
Oxidative stress, caused by imbalance between the production
of oxygen free radicals and the antioxidant capacity of cells,
induces cell damage and abnormal production of adipocytokines,
which directly leads to a series of metabolic abnormalities,
including obesity-related insulin resistance, hypertension,
abnormal blood lipids, and fatty degeneration of the liver
1213The ER is one of the most important intracellular signal
transduction organelles Mitochondrial dysfunction has also
been shown to be associated with the development of obesity
and insulin resistance 10The Sirtuin family has become known

as a key regulator of the nutrient-sensitive metabolic
regulatory pathway Obesity reduces SIRT1 activity in liver and
adipose tissue 29Coenzyme Q10 CoQ 10 is a fat-soluble
micronutrient synthesized in nearly all human cells and plays
a role in electron transport in the mitochondrial respiratory
chain 32CoQ 10 content in organs is gradually decreased with
age and this decline is closely associated with the occurrence
and development of various diseases Therefore, intake of
exogenous CoQ 10 could help prevent the occurrence and
progression of age-related diseases such as cardiovascular
disease, metabolic syndrome, diabetes mellitus, cardiac
dysfunction, and neurodegenerative diseases 353637CoQ 10 is
enzymatically maintained in its reduced form CoQ 10 H 2 and
also acts as a fat-soluble antioxidant to potently protect
lipid membranes and lipoproteins from oxidative damage and to
prevent DNA damage 3940In addition, other studies have shown
that CoQ 10 H 2 content in adipose tissue gradually decreased
with the development of obesity in both mice and humans, and
that CoQ 10 H 2 synthesis-related enzymes were upregulated as
a compensatory measure CoQ 10 H 2 also inhibits adipocyte
differentiation and cholesterol synthesis 44but the mechanism
remains unclear. Girls Like You.
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